
 
 
 
 
 

 

EMAIL SENT MAY 1, 2017 

Dear Students, 

Below are some important reminders: 

Summer Fees 

-Summer Tuition fees are paid to Western not Brescia. Your summer tuition balance will be posted on 
your Student Centre under your Statement of Account. Please be sure to pay attention to the fee 
deadline outlined on your Student Centre. The summer 2017 Fee Schedule will be posted here. 

Summer OSAP 

- Western administers all Summer OSAP. Therefore all applications, forms, and questions should be 
directed to Western's Student Financial Services. Students can email finaid@uwo.ca, call 519-661-2100, 
or book an appointment online via your Student Center and select Financial Aid Counselling. Remember 
to keep your income updated. 

Summer Bursary Assistance 

-Financial assistance is available during the summer term for registered summer students. As all summer 
tuition is paid to Western, Brescia students can apply for bursary assistance through Western during the 
summer term. The application for bursary funding is available through the Student Centre website. To 
be eligible to apply students must be registered in a minimum half credit at Western during the Summer 
term and must be a Canadian citizen or a permanent resident. 

2017-2018 Fall/Winter OSAP Application 

-The full-time OSAP application web application is now available. The part-time OSAP application will be 
available towards the end of May. Remember, Brescia students are asked to complete their application 
by June 30th to ensure funding is in place by the start of the academic year, and for students relying on 
OSAP to cover their first installment of fees. 

Please continue to check your email throughout the Summer for important updates from the Financial 
Aid Office and Fees Office. 

For questions, please contact Ariel at brfinaid@uwo.ca or visit the HIVE. 

Regards, 

Ariel Brown 
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